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Central Intelligence Agency

Washington, D.C. 20505

25 May 2017

This is a final response to your 21 April 2013 Freedom of Information Act
(FOIA) request for “OIG records such as invoices or bills or budget documents
that indicate the sum of monies paid to CIGIE from the OIG for CIGIE annual
dues/assessments for each of the last five years.” We processed your request in
accordance with the FOIA, 5 U.S.C. § 552, as amended, and the CIA Information Act,
50 U.S.C. § 3141, as amended.

We completed a thorough search for records responsive to your request and
located five documents, consisting of 15 pages, which we can release in segregable form
with deletions made on the basis of FOIA exemption (b)(3). Copies of the documents
and an explanation of exemptions are enclosed. Exemption (b)(3) pertains to information
exempt from disclosure by statute. The relevant statutes are Section 6 of the Central
Intelligence Agency Act of 1949, as amended, and Section 102A(1)(1) of the National
Security Act of 1947, as amended. As the CIA Information and Privacy Coordinator, I
am the CIA official responsible for this determination. You have the right to appeal this
response to the Agency Release Panel, in my care, within 90 days from the date of this
letter. Please include the basis of your appeal.

During our searches, we located material that was not originated by the CIA. This
material appears to be relevant to your request and has been referred to the originating
agency for review and direct response to you.

If you have any questions regarding our response, you may contact us at:

Central Intelligence Agency
Washington, DC 20505
Information and Privacy Coordinator
703-613-3007 (Fax)

Please be advised that you may seek dispute resolution services from the CIA’s
FOIA Public Liaison or from the Office of Government Information Services (OGIS) of






















































